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Re: Implanon Etonogestrel Implant

Dear Robby Kerr,

I am writing this letter concerning a new birth control method that I would like
for the Department of Health and Human Services to add to their formulary as a
covered benefit. I have several patients that have Medicaid Family Planning that
are interested in the new implantable birth control method, that provides 3 years
of coverage which is 99% effective, but Medicaid does not cover it. I have
received training on inserting and removing the device by the company that
manufactures the product. I am currently the only physician in the Aiken area
having received the manufactures formalized training program. Please consider
adding Implanon to your drug formulary.

Sincerel

dith L. B. Hoover, MD
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State of South Carolina
Bepartment of Health and Hurrem Serbices

Mark Sanford Robert M. Kerr
Govemnor Director

February 23, 2007

Judith L.B. Hoover, M.D.
Parkside Women's Center
Post Office Box 5669

Aiken, South Carolina 29804

Dear Dr. Hoover:;

Thank you for the recent letter requesting Medicaid coverage of Implanon®. The South
Carolina Department of Health and Human Services is currently researching this
contraceptive implant, and will notify providers of our policy through a Medicaid bulletin in
the very near future.

We appreciate your taking the time to contact us and for your continued support and
participation in the South Carolina Medicaid program. If you have any queéstions or if we
can be of further assistance, please contact Ms. Valeria Williams, Division Director for
Physician Services, at (803) 898-3477.

S s

Melanie “BZ” Giese, RN
Bureau Director
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